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THRALL, TEXAS 

 
 
 
 
Chief Justice Charles Evans Hughes 
Washington, D.C. 
Dear Mr. Hughes:- 
   I thank you for sticking to your job, regardless of meddlers who wish 
younger men whom can be twisted as a young limb on a tree. 
  My wife and I, 79 and 85 are still active mentally, and if we did not know more 
now, than when we were fifty, we would be ashamed of ourselves. 
  Since booze, gamblers and sit-downers, are now more in the lead than ordinary, it 
is a time to stand for something. 
 
       Yours very truly, 
       S.B.Kirkpatrick, M.D. 


